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Comments: As there is precious little undisturbed forest in New England even less in VT.  I feel this project is out

touch with today's reality of climate change and the need for undisturbed areas.  Human access should be

restricted in this area not encouraged.  Forestry is a form of development and as such should not be allowed. 

 

Regards,

 

Paul Sipple   


